Dr. Benjamin H. Brown Harvard University Center for International Affairs Coclidge Hall-International Studies 1737 Cambridge Street Cembridge, Massachussets 02138 U.S.A.

Lisbon, 24. 5. 82

Dear Dr. Brown,

No, this is not <u>vet</u> the announcement of my application! Though Harvard remains a kind of haven to look forward to in the midst of an almost too scattered activity!

I am writing to you today about somebody you might be interested to invite to Harvard. As you know, I was Portugal's Ambassador to UNESCO and member of its Executive Board for a couple of years. In the exercise of those functions I was extremely impressed by Dr. Dragoliub Najman, Assistant-Director of UNESCO for Cooperation with Hember-States and Development. I am told now by my former colleagues that Dr. Nayman will have a year of study-leave away from his functions. Before anybody else invites him, I thought to recommend him to you. He is one of the most extraordinary minds I know of in the field of follical of fairs. Direct with other western Ambassadors I discussed his brilliancy and competence. He has been working with UNESCO for 25 years now, having followed several national projects in the field of education and development in different countries, and has travelled extensively throughout the world in official missions.

I am deeply convinced that he would give a remarkable contribution to the "Center for International Affairs". Here is his address:

Dr. Dragoljud Najman
Assistant-Director for Cooperation and Development
UNESCO
1, Place de Fontenoy
75007 PARIS

Hoping that my "turn" in Harvard will come too, I send you my warmest greetings

(Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo)

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo Alameda Santo António dos Capuchos, 4-5º 1100 Lisboa - Portugal

